Re: Jimmy Solis
Dear Madam/Sir:  

It is a great pleasure to write in behalf of Jimmy Solis. I have known Jimmy for about two quarters, during this time he has taken two courses from me (Soc 152A and 152B), earning “A” grades in both. He is a serious student who genuinely loves film and television media. 

I first came to know Jimmy when he did such an outstanding job in my large lecture class (Soc 152A) that I invited him to be in the honors course (Soc 152B) that I hold the next quarter for the very best students in the prior quarter. Soc 152A is a very demanding course, and only the top 20 students out of the 600 students who take 152A get selected to participate in 152B: Jimmy was one of those top students. 

It was in the honors class that I first came to know Jimmy well and to respect his intelligence, integrity and deep concern for humanity. I got to see Jimmy thinking “on his feet,” and was very impressed by his caring nature. Jimmy is a cheerful and gentle young man, leading people to like him and enjoy working with him. He relates well to different types of people. 
Jimmy has already accomplished a great deal in the area of film and other media. He has earned a 3.68 GPA and been on the Dean’s Honor List. He has experience with a wide range of video recording and sound equipment, along with the use of Final Cut Pro and various other related software programs. He has won awards for “Best Filmmaker” and “Best Commercial.” Google game him a scholarship for outstanding achievement in the areas of math and science. 
Jimmy loves challenges and wants to gain increasing numbers of skills as the years pass. He is a happy, well-adjusted person with whom it is a pleasure to work. He will be an outstanding student in your program, and will make many contributions as an undergraduate and afterward. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely,

John D. Baldwin, Ph.D.

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu

